
 

      Mail on Friday 
Redhill Primary Academy and Nursery  

    Email us at:  parentcontact@redhillprimary.co.uk 

27th January 2023 

Young Voices 

The choir had a fabulous time at Young Voices last Wednesday.  We sang with over 6,000 other children at 
the Resorts Arena, Birmingham, and even joined Heather Small in a version of her very fitting song, Proud. 
The children certainly did make us proud with their dance moves, musical ability and fabulous behaviour.   
It was a late one due to delays on the motorway but nobody complained. A huge thank you to Mr. Deakin 
for teaching us the songs, for the parents who travelled to support us and to the staff who made the visit  

possible.  Finally, thank you to the children.  
These experiences will become special memories as you continue your journey through school. 

Blue Peter Music Badge 
We have exciting news that the BBC children’s television programme, Blue Peter, attended and filmed at 

the Young Voices concert on Thursday 26th January at Birmingham Resorts World Arena. 
The performance and rehearsals in the arena will be filmed and their Presenter Mwaksy Mudenda will be 

on stage during warm ups and taking part in the performance as part of the Young Voices Choir.  
The Blue Peter team has asked us to let you know that your child can apply for their Blue Peter Music 

badge for just taking part in any Young Voices performance.  
So we thought you would like to know - as we know how prized Blue Peter badges are! 

Blue Peter Music Badge | Ed Sheeran | Blue Peter badges | Music for children - CBBC - BBC 

Partial School Closure 

1st February 2023 

Please refer to the previous correspondence sent out with regards to the partial school closure on 

1st February 2023. 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the office. 

We will confirm arrangements for any further strike action shortly. 

Sporting Events 

This week, Redhill have been busy attending several sporting events. On Tuesday, the u11 boys’ team 

had a semi-final vs Priorslee where they showed brilliant teamwork and came through with a 3-0 win. On 

Wednesday, a few KS1 students had the chance learn some new skills through the tennis fundamentals 

event.  They spent the afternoon playing fun games and matches against other schools. It was great to see 

some new faces attending competitions, experiencing tennis and having fun. Thursday was another great 

day for the u11 boys’ team as they got to represent Telford at the ESFA U11 Shropshire qualifiers. The 

boys’ played a total of two games, coming out victorious over both with a tight 1-0 win over Baschurch and 

a 2-0 victory over St Georges (Shrewsbury). This now means they get to represent Shropshire in the  

Midland qualifiers.  Finally, to finish off a superb week, we took some KS2 students to Telford Tennis    

Centre to experience and develop their tennis skills. They were able to play mini games, try different        

activities and work as a team. Well done to all children who have participated this week and it is always 

great to see new faces taking part. 

U11 Boy’s Team pictured below. 
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Chinese New Year 

On Tuesday, Reception and Nursery celebrated Chinese New Year. They learnt about the story and found 

out it is the year of the rabbit. They took part in lots of different activities such as making Chinese lanterns, 

creating rabbit pictures and listening to Chinese music. 

 





 

 

 

 




